
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Attendance                
The highest attendance this week was 99.7% in Year 2. 
Well done to Yellow Team who won the House Team  
Trophy this week with the highest number of house  
points. 
 
Key Stage 2 Statutory Assessments 
I would just like to say a big well done to all of our 
Year 6 pupils who completed their Statutory  
Assessments this week.  We were all incredibly proud 
of them.  They gave their best efforts throughout the 
week.  I would also like to take this opportunity to thank Mrs Mitchell and Mrs Waide for all of their 
work alongside our children and to Mrs Borthwick for her delicious breakfasts this week.  It was lovely 
to see all of the children each morning enjoy sharing a breakfast and chatting with each other. 
 
Key Stage 1 Statutory Assessments 
Our Year 2 pupils continue their assessments  
next week. We expect all our Year 2 pupils to  
be in school every day.  The children have all been  
brilliant in the tests that they have taken so far and 
again we are very proud of them.  
 
CPR Training  
On Monday next week Dr Hema from Leeds General 
Infirmary will be visiting pupils in Year 5 and Year 6 to 
teach the children some basic lifesaving skills.   
Dr Hema is kindly volunteering her time to teach  
our children these vital and important skills as part of the British Heart Foundation charity.  Mrs Waide 
has suggested that the children in Years 5 and 6 wear something red on Monday and would perhaps 
like to bring in a small donation for the charity. 
 
Meeting for New Reception Parents 
A meeting for all new parents of our September intake Reception pupils will take place on Monday 24th 
June at 5:30pm.  Letters of invitation have been sent to all of our new parents and we are looking 
forward to welcoming all of our new children to Christ the King on our transition mornings and then full 
time in September. 
 
Training Day 
A reminder to all parents that next Friday 24th May is a training day and the school will be closed to 
pupils.  The following week is then half term and we will look forward to seeing everyone return on 
Monday 3rd June. 
 
Miss Clark  
(Headteacher) 
 

Weekly Newsletter for week beginning 13th May 2019 
Statement to live by for next week: I try to accept forgiveness from others. 

 
 

 
 

Year Group Percentage 
Attendance 

Year R 94.3 

Year 1 96.4 

Year 2 99.7 

Year 3 93.5 

Year 4 98.5 

Year 5 89.3 

Year 6 96.8 
95.5% 

 


